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I oppose changing standard voting for Oregon to being in person.  Having mail in 

voting be the norm allows for a larger percentage of Oregonians to be able to vote 

because they don't have to leave work, arrange transportation, etc. to perform their 

civic duty.  It is important to me that my fellow Oregonians are able to have their 

voices be heard without additional barriers.  


